
 
 
            NOTICE 

 
TO: FIRST YEAR AND RETURNING INTERNATIONAL 

STUDENTS 
 
FROM:  CAMPUS REGISTRAR 
 
DATE:  28 JANUARY 2014   
 

REGISTRATION 2014 
 

All FIRST YEAR international students who have applied on time and have 
been fully admitted into a programme of study must, no later than 5 February 
2014, notify the Admissions Office (Please see Petrus Cloete) that they will 
register in 2014 after obtaining their study permit. 
 
Students in this category must pay the minimum tuition fees due and hand in 
a copy of the receipt at the Admissions Office by no later than 5 February 
2014. 
 
First year international students must obtain their study permit by no later 
than 31 March 2014, and report to the Admissions Office for registration. 
 
Returning international students must register at the regular times for 
returning students but, in the event that they do not have study permits, the 
study permit must be obtained and registration must take place by no later 
than 31 March 2014. 
 
 

 
 
RL KETTLES 
CAMPUS REGISTRAR 

 


